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Dear Mr. Huan-Huan Zhai,  
 
 
This letter is to confirm that the English language of our manuscript entitled ‘Circulating 
microparticles and microRNAs as players in atherosclerosis’, authors Nicoleta 
Alexandru and Adriana Georgescu, has reached Grade A.  
 
Thank you for publishing our manuscript (ESPS Manuscript NO: 1969) in the World Journal 
of Hematology. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Adriana Georgescu, PhD  
Pathophysiology and Pharmacology Department 
Institute of Cellular Biology and Pathology ‘Nicolae Simionescu’ of Romanian Academy 
8, BP Hasdeu Street, PO Box 35-14,050568 - Bucharest, Romania.  
e-mail: adriana.georgescu@icbp.ro 
 
 
 


